
AALS Section on Jurisprudence 

Annual Meeting Program Call for Papers 

 

The Association of American Law Schools (AALS) Section on Jurisprudence will hold a program 

titled General Jurisprudence and Legal Doctrine at the 2024 AALS Annual Meeting, which will 

take place January 3-6, 2024, in Washington, DC. The program will showcase recent work that 

draws on general jurisprudence to illuminate particular doctrinal issues or whole areas of legal 

doctrine, as well as work that questions that move. The program’s goal is to foster a critical 

discussion among the panelists and audience members about the (ir)relevance of general 

jurisprudence to doctrinal debates. 

 

While the panel will consist primarily of invited speakers, up to two additional panelists will be 

chosen from this Call for Papers. Only full-time faculty members, fellows, and VAPs at AALS 

member law schools are eligible. All panelists, including speakers selected from this Call for 

Papers, will be responsible for paying their own meeting registration fee and travel expenses. 

 

If you would like to be considered for the panel, please send an abstract of no more than 500 words 

to Matthew Shapiro (matthew.a.shapiro@rutgers.edu) by August 21, 2023. 
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